
    CU 
 

The Official Monthly Newsletter of Corvettes Unlimited Corvette Club Inc.,http://corvettesunlimitednj.org--- 

Volume 44, NO. 11----Established 1977-----MAIN ISSUE-----Our 44th Year-----November 2021

              

OFFICERS 
Beverly Taormino President & Board 
member 
only1firstclass@yahoo.com 
 
Kathy Aussenberg Treasurer & Board 
member 
kitkat6249@comcast.net 
 
Tom Brown Vice Pres. & Board member 
thomasbrown123@comcast.net 
 
Cookie Trembley Secretary & Board 
member 
corvette.2007@icloud.com 
 
Other Board of Directors Members 
Dave Kinsey  
kinseyd@gmail.com 
 
Ted Trembley  
trembley09508@comcast,net 
 
Frank Hignutt 
FHignutt@Comcast.net 
 
Kathy Austino 
raustinoW@comcast.net 
 
CU Club Apparel – Cookie Trembley 
Corvette.2007@icloud.com 
 
CU Webmaster – John Schweibinz 
goneglocking1@gmail.com 
 
Editor of CU Rearview Mirror 
Darlene Fedosick  
ron-darlene@hotmail.com 
 
Club Historian 
Beverly Taormino  
only1firstclass@yahoo.com 
 
Mail 
Bob Aussenberg  
spincitybooks@comcast.net 
 

Welcome to CORVETTES UNLIMITED 

Rearview Mirror 

CORVETTES UNLIMITED             
Rearview Mirror 

 

OUR NEW MONTHLY CLUB MEETING 
PLACE 

THE PRESTIGE DINER 

2196 WEST LANDIS AVE, 
VINELAND 

SECOND WEDNESDAY OF EVERY 
MONTH AT 7:30PM 

Happy Birthday! 

 

Liz Tomasello 11/5 

Bob Aussenberg 11/20 

John Schweibinz 11/24 

Isabel Jamison 11/25 

Cookie Trembley 11/27 

 

Happy Anniversary 

 

Ken & Donna Fisko 11/6 

Chris & Linda Interlante 11/9 

Rich & Bonnie Thomas 11/14 

 

Susan Hignutt  10-2 

Bob Austino  10-3 

mailto:only1firstclass@yahoo.com
mailto:kitkat6249@comcast.net
mailto:thomasbrown123@comcast.net
mailto:corvette.2007@icloud.com
mailto:1111Lmb1111@gmail.com
mailto:rthomas@ephenry.com
mailto:gaspo1077@verizon.net
mailto:raustinoW@comcast.net
mailto:Corvette.2007@icloud.com
mailto:theking4345@msn.com
mailto:dzerns@comcast.net
mailto:only1firstclass@yahoo.com


 
November 10, 2021 Monthly Meeting Minutes 
 
President Beverly Taormino welcomed everyone to the meeting at our new venue….The Prestige Diner in 
Vineland. We had our own private room which was cozier and better to hear everyone.  
 
Members who attended were: Cookie & Ted Trembley, Dave Kinsey, Frank and Michael Hignutt, Ron & 
Darlene Fedosick, Ron Van Ostenbridge, Butch & Suzy Pierce, Tom & Jean Brown, Terry Dolbow, Ken 
Tomasello and Beverly Taormino. 
 

What’s Happening:  

Treasury is fully funded. 

No mail. 

Apparel: some members ordered sweatshirts. 

Website: John is doing a great job of keeping our website updated. Email John a picture of your car and a 
description of it and he will add it to our “Members Gallery”. John’s email is  goneglocking1@gmail.com 

 

Thank you Golden Palace. The club had a plaque made that Beverly presented to the Golden 

Palace for our past use of their facility for our monthly club meetings. 
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New member, Ron VanOstenbridge, brought two large numbered lithograph pictures of older Corvettes that 
he bought from the museum before it opened and they were signed by Zora Arkus-Duntov. These are now 
collector items. Ted and Dave gave a little bit of history on the cars depicted in these lithographs. Ron said 
he had them hanging in his office. 

Ocean City, MD trip: Cookie gave an overview of the yearly club event. Everyone enjoyed themselves and 
a lot of time was spent by the pool with the warmer weather that weekend. The change of hotels was a 
good choice as the rooms were ocean front with several restaurants with beautiful sunsets. 

Fall Fun Run: Another good time with great weather spend in the Lancaster, PA area. Frank and Michael 
Hignutt were wagon masters for this trip. A newsletter was sent out with details and pictures.  

Tom Brown read the birthdays and anniversaries for the month of November. He also recognized and 
“thanked” our veteran members for their service. 

Reminder…..Dues are now due for 2022. Still $35 for pilot and co-pilot. To continue as an active member, 
please fill out a new membership form and send both to Cookie Trembley. You can now fill out the form on 
our website. Click on the “Join Us” tab, membership form and enter your info.  

Members attending decided to not have a meeting in December. 

We will be having a Board of Directors meeting on Sunday, November 14 at the Prestige Diner. 

SAVE THE DATE: Ron and Darlene Fedosick are planning a 4-day trip back to Johnstown, PA....March 31-
April 3, 2022. They are putting together the details and an itinerary that will be sent out soon. 

OFFICERS FOR 2022 

Jean Brown made a motion to keep the officers as nominated for the new year. Everyone present agreed. 
President, Beverly Taormino; Vice-President, Tom Brown; Treasurer, Kathy Aussenberg; Secretary, Cookie 
Trembley and two Alternate Board Members are Butch Pierce and Ron Fedosick. . 

50/50 drawing was won by Susan Schweibinz. 

Please check the club calendar on our website www.corvettesunlimitednj.org for details about our planned 
events. 

Meeting was adjourned by Frank Hignutt and Ron Fedosick. 

Our next official club meeting is     
scheduled for Wednesday, 
January 12, 2022 at 7:30 p.m. at the  
Prestige Diner, 2196 West Landis Ave., 
Vineland, NJ. 

PLEASE JOIN US NEXT MONTH! 

http://www.corvettesunlimitednj.org/

